
 

              

                                                                                           

 

 

 

Wednesday 5th February 

Dear Parents 

Curry Night Wed 12th February 6.30 – 8.30 pm 

Please can you let the office know by Friday whether you are coming to the Curry Night and Children’s 

disco by Friday 7th February. Clara Nicholl needs to know how many people she is catering for in advance 

of the event. Clara is giving very generously of her time and effort, and there really need to be enough 

people to make it worth her while, so please encourage your family and friends to come and join us – it 

will certainly be a delicious meal. If you have older children 11+, we are happy to welcome them to the 

Curry night too, and there will be a special price of £10 for children 11 – 16. 

School refurbishment – we need your help! 

There is a Teacher training day on Friday 14th February, so the company in charge of the Building project 

will be able to make a start on fitting the new flooring in the classrooms. This means that we will need to 

clear the furniture out of all three classrooms into the Hall on Thursday 13th February as soon as the 

children have gone home, and then put it back again in time for their return on Monday 24th February. 

Would any parents or friends be available to help shift furniture on either Thursday 13th February at 3.30 

pm, or Friday 21st February between 10.00 and 12.00 am? If you could lend us an hour of your time on 

either of those days, your help would be very much appreciated. Please can you let Miss Morgan,           

Mrs Bowyer or Mrs Thompson know.  

Reminder of dates for your diary 

School closes for the half term holiday on Thursday 13th February, and re-opens to pupils on Monday 24th 

February.  

There is an Ash Wednesday service at St Helen’s Church on Wednesday 26th February at 9.15 am. All 

parents and friends are welcome. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Jenny Morgan 

Whitley Chapel Church of England First School 
Leazes Lane, Steel, Hexham, Northumberland, NE47 0HB 
Telephone and Fax: 01434 673294 
Email: Admin@whitleyfirst.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher: Miss Jenny Morgan 
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